
The association "Paris Without Tobacco", created in 1991, is supporting a total ban 
on smoking in all enclosed public places and workplaces without exemptions.This 
total ban is the only way to ensure a total protection against the health effects of the 
secondary tobacco smoke. It prevents costly expenditures for smoking rooms and 
prevents undue competition between bars, restaurants, casinos...

The association "Paris Without Tobacco" supports the option of a European 
Directive on this matter. This European Directive will be a minimum to prevent any 
regression of any national legislation. Secondary tobacco smoke being scientifically 
recognised as a human carcinogen, all directives and regulations of carcinogenic 
products have to be applied to eliminate exposure. 

No.

No.

Thank you for this call for answers.

Pr Pierre BIRKUI general secretary of "Paris Without Tobacco" 7 rue du Chateau 
d'Eau 75010 PARIS

birkui@imed.jussieu.fr 



This paper represents the views of its author on the subject. These views have not been adopted or in any way approved by the Commission 
and should not be relied upon as a statement of the Commission's or Health & Consumer Protection DG's views. The European Commission 
does not guarantee the accuracy of the data included in this paper, nor does it accept responsibility for any use made thereof. 




